
 

 

 

 

 

 

FESTIVE LIGHTING CONTRACT 2023 

Ilkley Town Council (ITC) procures and manages the festive lighting display in Ilkley with the 

aim of enhancing the town at Christmas time to make it a more enjoyable environment for 

residents, shoppers and tourists. 

 

2023 sees the end of the current festive lighting contract and with it, the end of the lease of 

the majority of its current festive lights. Whilst ITC has been very happy with its festive light 

design, this gives the Town Council the opportunity to consider a new display for the next 

few years, to suitably complement the lighting owned by the town and to reflect the town’s 

heritage and atmosphere. 

 

ITC is seeking suitably experienced companies to tender for design, supply, installation, 

maintenance, dismantling, storage, testing and operation of Christmas Lighting. 

 

The focus of the illumination scheme is the annual 'switch on' event, which will be held on 

Saturday 25th November 2023 and the chosen Contractor would need to be present at this 

event to facilitate the lighting of the Christmas display. 

Ilkley Town Council invites suitable contractors to submit a tender for a three-year contract 

and/or a five year contract for the festive lighting scheme in Ilkley. 

 
Documents can be found at: Tenders and Contracts | Ilkley Town Council or obtained from 

the Clerk.  

Deadline for the receipt of submissions is: noon, Friday 26th May 2023  

The Clerk 

Ilkley Town Council 

Ilkley Town Hall, 

Station Road, 

Ilkley, 

LS29 8HB 

Email: enquiries@towncouncil.ilkley.org 

https://towncouncil.ilkley.org/tenders-and-contracts/
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